Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
The Department of Health, Board of Dentistry, announces a CANCELLATION of a Probable Cause Panel via telephone conference call which was published in the Florida Administrative Register on September 20, 2016.
DATE AND TIME: September 26, 2016, 8:00 a.m., ET

PHONE NUMBER: 1(888)670-3525; when prompted, enter conference code: 4552635641#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To review a reconsideration case.
The above meeting has been cancelled. For questions, please contact: the Board Office at (850)245-4474.
